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MEDIA ADVISORY 

TO ALL MEDIA 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

08/10/18 

 

RE: NEW SD6 WAGES 

Please note that the 2018/19 new minimum Sector Determination (wages) for the private 

security sector has not yet been published. The long-awaited new private security prescribed 

minimum wages was supposed to have been published on 01 September 2018 after the 

current ones expired on 31 August 2018, however, this was delayed due to pending 

consultations and collective agreement. 

The Private Security Industry Regulatory Authority (PSiRA) will publish the minimum wages 

on its Website and Social Media portals as soon as the prescribed SD has been received from 

the Department of Labour. 

For more information, members of the media can liaise with Ms Siziwe Zuma on 079 519 

2688 / Siziwe.Zuma@psira.co.za and Velisile Bukula on 071 642 3495 / 

Velisile.Bukula@psira.co.za  
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